
I am writing to plead with the Council to leave Kelly's Bake Shoppe where it is and not force it's 
closure.   

As someone with multiple food allergies, Kelly's is heaven for me.  I drive from Buffalo, New 
York (USA) at least once a month to visit Kelly's Bake Shoppe and indulge in items that I can not 
get anywhere closer.  The food allergy community depends on Kelly's and it would be a tragic 
loss if the bakery were forced to close.  Closing the bakery would also result in the loss of 
income for Burlington.  On my monthly trips to Kelly's I inevitably  stop at other Burlington 
stores and make purchases.  My trips to Burlington and support of the Burlington economy will 
immediately  cease if Kelly's  is forced to shut down. 

Please reconsider your ill thought out idea to replace Kelly's with another unneeded high rise. 

Sincerely, 

Gina Passantino 

PB-65-18


